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The new date for our annual golf tournament is 
November 5, 2021.  Please mark your 

calendars! 
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Flowers For A Purpose   
In spite of the year-long COVID-19 shut down of 

many nonprofit programs and activities, The Kathy 

B. Davis Foundation’s Flowers For A Purpose 

Program continued monthly with the help of several 

volunteers. The program was kept alive by 

organizing driveway and small group sessions at 

the homes of Dolores & Jim Bennett and Dave & 

Eric Davis. Although we were not able to involve 

our partners, Empower Cherokee and several area 

assisted living facilities, we were still able to 

positively impact our community the with delivery of 

beautiful flower bouquets to assisted living 

residents and Lake Arrowhead friends. Many 

thanks to our FFAP team: Roz Waldron, Jim and 

Dolores Bennett, Carol Burton, and Eric and Dave 

Davis. With their assistance, my son, Eric, was 

actively involved and has become quite the florist.  

The Kathy B. Davis Foundation supports the following programs and activities 

in our county:  

 -Hasty Elementary Special Education Class Trip                                                   

   - Cherokee High School Special Education Class Garden Project 

 - Angels On Horseback in Honor of Melissa Hopson 

 - Adult Disability Medical Healthcare 

 - Community of Hope 

 - Adam Holland Special Education Scholarship 

 - Flowers For A Purpose Program 
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